
December 20, 2023 

Addendum No. 1 
BL012-24 

Lanier Filter Plant Dewatering Building Modifications and Chemical Improvements 

The following addition/changes modify the Bid No. BL012-24 “Lanier Filter Plant Dewatering Building 
Modifications and Chemical Improvements” Contract Documents, dated December 2023, as first 
advertised on December 20, 2023.   

Clarifications 

C1. Please add the following contact for HDR Engineering, Inc. 
Alex Pofahl 
Phone 404-601-8625 
Alex.Pofahl@hdrinc.com 

Questions 

Q1. 
A1. 

Is there an Engineers Estimate /Budget for this project? 
There is approved funding for this project. Gwinnett County expects each contractor to 
bid a competitive price. Award will be made to the lowest responsive and responsible 
bidder.  

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the firm information page of the request for 

proposal.   

Sincerely, 

Brittany Bryant, CPPB 
Purchasing Associate III 
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